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MADISON - This week, Republicans in the State Legislature introduced a bill, as  they have
before, to call for a Convention of the States, which is often  referred to as an “Article V” way to
amend the U.S. Constitution.

 It’s a bad idea, for several reasons, which I outlined in  testimony that I emailed to the
Assembly Committee on the Constitution  and Ethics:

Wisconsin GOP’s Misguided Move on Amending the Constitution

 This week, we noted that Rebecca Kleefisch has been tossing a  lot of money around to
candidates here, as she prepares to run for  governor. You can read about that here:

Former Lt. Gov’s New PAC Doled Out $121K to the State GOP, Legislative Candidates

And we’re continuing to meet with our partners in the  Wisconsin Voting Rights Coalition to call
attention to the nasty voter  suppression bills that some GOP legislators are circulating. The
Cap Times 
published my article on this, as you can see:

Matthew Rothschild: Say no to voter suppression bills

 I hope you enjoy the nice weather this weekend!

  

Best,

 Matt Rothschild
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https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=8b90b3f034&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=d29bff3251&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=e28ceb82c5&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
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